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October 20th 2017
Dear Parents/Carers,
It has been an incredibly busy half term with many great things happening across school. The next half term is always the most magical in any primary school with the build up to, dare I mention it, Christmas! Therefore, I am including the dates of the children’s Christmas performances and events in this letter.

Doctor Seuss, the famous children’s author, once stated that, ‘you are never too old, wacky or wild to read with a child’. In order to continue to develop a love for reading in our children, I am inviting parents/carers or grandparents to speak to class teachers and organise to come into school to listen to individual children read each week.
Christmas Dates:

Friday 1st December

7.30pm Magic Night in school

Thursday 7th December 

10am Pre School dress rehearsal


Monday 11th December

11am Reception class dress rehearsal






1.30pm Key Stage 1 dress rehearsal


Tuesday 12th December

9.30am Reception class play performance


Wednesday 13th December
9.30am Key Stage 1 Nativity play performance






1.30pm Year 5 and Year 6 Panto dress rehearsal


Thursday 14th December

9.30am Key Stage 1 Nativity play performance






6.30pm Year 5 and Year 6 Panto performance


Friday 15th December

10am Pre School play performance






1.30pm Y5 and Y6 Panto performance


Monday 18th December

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 party 


Tuesday 19th December

Year 3 and Year 4 party


Wednesday 20th December
Year 5 and Year 6 party


Thursday 21st December 

Christmas Lunch and Christmas jumper day


Friday 22nd December

1.45pm Carol Service at All Saints church 


We will let you know when Magic Night tickets go on sale.  We will issue tickets for the Christmas plays nearer the time.
Once again thank you for your continued support. I hope to see as many of you as possible at parents evening the first week back after half term. Have a safe and relaxing holiday.


Yours sincerely

Mr M Kelly

Head Teacher
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